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Friday 16th December 2022 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
Your child’s reading book will be kept in school over the 
Christmas holiday. Please ensure your child is reading 
everyday by accessing Reading Eggs, your child already 
has their login details for their own Reading Eggs 
account. 
 

Reading after the holidays will involve the following: 
 

- Your child will bring home two books 
- The first book will be the stage at which your child 

is reading. Reading this book will help further 
develop and practice phonics sounds. 

- The second book is to share with an adult. This will 
encourage your child reading for pleasure and will 
support their language development, 
comprehension and wider knowledge of the world. 

 
We will be inviting you to attend workshops in the new 
year, so please make sure you attend one of these 
sessions. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Sofina Islam OBE 
Headteacher 

 


